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 Year 1   

This week in Year 1, we have been learning all about imperative verbs. We have used these 

to write a set of instructions telling Bunting Bear how to play hide and seek. In maths, we 

have been learning about tens and ones, counting one more and counting one less. We 

have worked so hard on this and I am so pleased with how well the children have done! Our 

afternoons have been filled with making our own toys, learning about safer internet day, 

music and computing! Today we have learned all about Chinese New Year. I hope you all 

have a restful week off for half term and come back ready for some more fun on Seesaw! 

 

Year 2 

In Year 2 this week, we have continued looking at grouping and sharing in maths, using both 

the multiplication and division symbols. In English, we have been converting between the 

simple past and simple present tense along with thinking about the way a character is feeling. 

We even used an online thesaurus to improve our vocabulary choices! We have spent our 

afternoons looking at Chinese New Year; creating lanterns, reading about the story behind 

Chinese New Year, discovering our own animal based on our date of birth and even wrote 

our names using the Chinese alphabet! Well done, Year 2 – another super week! 
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Peace O Harper R Tyler H Raiyan H 

KS1, you have been amazing over this very strange half term. Have a wonderful rest, be kind 

to everyone at home and help your grown-ups around the house. We can’t wait to                   

see you back on Seesaw on Monday 22nd February.  

Keep well, stay safe and thank you for your continued support,  

Ms Turner, Miss Harland and Miss Ribaudo 
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